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Dear Mr. Kendall:

This letter is in reference to a complaint you filed with our Department. Your complaint was
related to an incident which occurred on June 18, 2014 at/ N Salt Lake City,
Utah.

This letter is to inform you that the investigation has been completed. The allegation(s) contained
in your complaint has been verified as “Not Sustained” after investigation and review.

The following dispositions are used to determine the complaint conclusion:

e Not Sustained: The employee’s action(s) are not a violation of policy or procedure of
Salt Lake City Police Department.

e Sustained: The employee’s action(s) are in violation of policy and/or procedure of Salt
Lake City Police Department.

We thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. If you have any questions concerning this

investigation and disposition reached, please contact the Internal Affairs Bureau Commander,
Deputy Chief Jim Coleman at (801) 799-3806 during normal business hours.

Sincerely,

Deputy Chief Jim Coleman
Internal Affairs Unit

Salt Lake City Police Department
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